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August 18, 2025 
 
President and Members of City Council 
510 City-County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
Enclosed is a resolution to designate the Roberto Clemente Bridge, also known as the Sixth Street Bridge, 
spanning the Allegheny River, in the North Shore and Central Business District neighborhoods, a historic 
structure. The owner is in support of the nomination and both the Historic Review Commission and the 
Planning Commission have voted to provide positive recommendations to City Council.  Per the 
requirements of Title 11 of the City Code, City Council must hold a public hearing on this nomination by 
December 11, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me or Sarah Quinn, Historic Preservation Planner, at 
Sarah.Quinn@pittsburghpa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jamil Bey, Ph.D. 
Director of City Planning 
 
 
Cc: File 
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